
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

           25th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Children’s Mental Health Week will take place from 5th – 11th February 2024 and the theme this year is ‘My 
Voice Matters’. 

My Voice Matters is about empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools they 
need to express themselves.  When we feel empowered, there is a positive impact on our wellbeing.  Children 
who feel that their voices are heard and can make a difference, have a greater sense of community and self-
esteem.  This year, we want children of all ages, backgrounds and abilities to be empowered to work 
together, to create a positive change for their mental health and wellbeing.   

During Children’s Mental Health Week, we want all children and young people to be able to say – and believe 
- “My Voice Matters”.  Throughout the week, children will be taking part in mindfulness activities, including 
a special afternoon where they can choose a session, ranging from football, running, cooking and arts and 
crafts, to support their mental health. 

To end the week, we will be holding an express yourself day on Friday the 9th February.  Children are invited 
to come to school in clothing that ‘expresses’ them.  This will be a non-uniform day.  Please see below for 
ideas and information: 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Rist and Mrs Haskins 
PSHE Subject Leaders 

We would love to raise money to 

support this brilliant charity that 

raises awareness of the importance 

of children’s mental health.   

If your child is dressing to express 

themselves then please make a £1 

minimum donation, and pass to the 

class teacher or staff on the 

playground.  

 

 


